

Bonaventura Model United Nations

www.bonamun.org +31(0)620625936 info@bonamun.org BonaMUN Burggravenlaan 2 2313 HV LEIDEN The Netherlands

June 4th, 2019

Dear MUN-Director,

On behalf of the Executive Staff of Bonaventura Model United Nations (BonaMUN), we proudly invite you and your delegates to our twentieth conference, which will be themed: 'Better together; working for the next generation'. Our staff, which exclusively consists of students of the Bonaventuracollege, is eagerly anticipating the upcoming conference to be held in Leiden on 11th, 12th and 13th of Oktober 2019. We are looking forward to making this year's conference a great success and providing you and your delegates a podium for debates in an open, constructive and educational setting.

Since its foundation in 2001 BonaMUN has become an annual conference, in which an atmosphere suitable for both experienced as well as inexperienced delegates is created. It is a chance for them to meet other students from around the world, to improve their formal English, to practise diplomacy and to become acquainted with our school and the old University Town of Leiden. Above all, BonaMUN is one of the best ways to become familiar with international politics as it takes place within the United Nations. The students will represent either one of the Member States or a Non-Member Delegation (for example UNICEF) and will defend its policy. Through constructive debate, during which they will be confronted with the formal language and diplomatic rules of conduct of the UN, they will strive for a consensus with the other delegates and create substantial and constructive resolutions that contain solutions to today's world issues.

Enclosed you will find a registration form, Student Officer application form, Press Officer application form and additional conference information. The additional conference information consists of a provisional programme of events, a provisional list of committees and councils that are to be simulated and a list of several available delegations for BonaMUN 2019.

If you decide to participate in our conference, you will receive the second mailing in June, in which you will find information about the assigned delegations, housing details, and the issues. In order for us to register you and your students properly, please fill in the enclosed registration form, return it to us by e-mail, and transfer the fees to our bank account. The deadline for this year will be at **June 30**th. Please note: only when we have received your full payment, your registration will be complete. You can find more information about payment on the registration form.



Bonaventura Model United Nations

www.bonamun.org +31(0)620625936 info@bonamun.org BonaMUN Burggravenlaan 2 2313 HV LEIDEN The Netherlands

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the BonaMUN Secretariat by phone: +31-6 20625936 or e-mail: info@bonamun.org. We very much look forward to hearing from you and making you part of the nineteenth session of BonaMUN!

Yours faithfully,

Orkun Akdeniz Suze Overbeek Sofia Penava

Secretary-General

Ms A.H.J. Geesink Mr C.J.M. de Jong Mr W. van Rossum Ms I. Balizi

Board of Directors